DAVID SAPHRA

9 DIVNEY LANE

IRVINGTON, NEW YORK 10533

(914) 591-2012

e-mail to: dsaphra@gmail.com 

Dear Administrator,

I am currently seeking a technology-related teaching position in the New York City Public schools. For the past twenty-three years I have been satisfactorily employed here under a NYC Common Branches license and I hold a NYS Music License as well. Throughout this period I have been pleased to have found myself working with a wide variety of age groups from kindergarten on up including parents, teachers and administrators.

As part of my regular duties I have been allowed the opportunity to set up technology labs from scratch, of both the hard-wired / dedicated room variety as well mobile laptop cart and feel equally at ease in both Mac and Windows environments. As unlikely as it might seem, I actually enjoy having to juggle the assortment of tasks that a technology assignment typically entails, all the way from the many fascinating pedagogical situations I encounter and on to a whole host of mundane yet time-sensitive administrative tasks.
I have benefited greatly from having cultivated friendly working relationships with all the various levels of support staff  - from vendors and Help Desk personnel on up through the higher levels of the chain of command. In the process I have managed to devise many useful, often very simple techniques for tracking maintenance issues and quickly submitting and following up on trouble tickets and software / hardware orders.
I especially appreciate the role that a technology educator can play in discovering (not inventing) new uses for the medium, both for students as well as adults. For many years my special passion has been promoting active use of The Internet for displaying student’s work as well as audio / video recordings of plays. I hope you find time to pay my current school a virtual visit at www.ps146.us or the school I worked at for the preceding seven years, CS57X, which is linked at the bottom of the PS146X web site under “Sister School.”
However I would be most pleased, of course, to get an opportunity to meet with you in person at your earliest possible convenience.
Yours truly,
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David Saphra
